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I have re-read the section a few times now, and perhaps my concern is addressed by 
2.1.d.3.  Perhaps that would include an ACAS or an ASA who has worked under someone 
qualified to issue a SAO for the past 3 years.  If that is the case, then my previous concerns are 
resolved.  My apologies for the double email.  

  

Thank you, 

 HANA CARPENTER ACAS, MAAA, CPCU, AIM, SM, AINS, AIDA, AIAF, API, AIC-M 

 


